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Preparing Your Club Delegates for Redistricting Vote 

As Lions Club Secretary,  

You should have received emails from an online election service called 
ElectionBuddy by the time you receive this letter, 1 email for each of your club’s 
delegates to the June 4, 2022, MD19 redistricting referendum. 

The emails from ElectionBuddy are the voting credentials and instructions your club 
delegates need to vote at the June 4, 2022, special election. 

Here is what you need to do: 

• If you have not yet received emails from ElectionBuddy: 
o Check if they are in your email spam or junk folder. 
o Contact the MD19 office if you can not find them: 360-733-4911 by 

phone, or md19admin@lionsmd19.org by email. 
• Forward a different ElectionBuddy email to each of your club delegates 

so they each get a unique access code and password: 
o Tell your club delegates to read the ElectionBuddy emails, to make 

sure they understand them and agree to serve as a delegate and vote 
on June 4, 2022. 

o Direct your club delegates to https://lionsmd19.org/convention-2022-
06.php if they have guestions. 

o Tell your club delegates to log in to the webpage listed in their voting 
credentials between 8:00 A.M. and 8:00 P.M on June 4, 2022 to vote on 
the redistricting referendum. 

• Keep a list of the access codes and passwords you give to each delegate 
in case a delegate loses them. 

o MD19 does not know what delegates have been assigned which access 
codes or passwords. 

o Keep the list confidential. 

• Contact the MD19 office for help if you or any of your club delegates are 
confused or do not understand what they need to do to vote. 

• Watch for Emails in the weeks following. Emails will explain how the 
Delegates vote at the Special MD19 Convention, how they register for the 
convention, and where they cast their votes. 


